
 

 

 
▪ 30 permits issued  --  124th out of 144 months of record-keeping 

 

▪ $15,903.80 Building Dept. revenue collected  -- 125th  out of 144 months of record-

keeping 

 

▪ How this December compares with other recent Decembers: 

 

DEC '10 $21,665 24  
DEC '11 $30,163 22  

DEC '12 $104,607 34 (4 New S-F home permits) 

DEC '13 $56,857 42  

DEC '14 $60,919 46  

DEC '15 $194,983 60 (Long Grove Senior Care permit) 

DEC '16 $26,475 39  

DEC '17 $22,321 38  

DEC '18 $39,835 30  
DEC '19 $20,243 46  
DEC '20 $29,747 25  
DEC '21 $15,904 30  

 

▪ 1 new single family home permit issued in December (White Oak Estates subdivision) 
 

 

▪ 20 new project applications submitted for permits, including 

o (1) New single-family home  

o (4) Web applications 

 

▪ 2021 YEAR-END: 

o Total permits issued = 745 

o Total web applications received = 47 

o Total permit fees collected = $350,962.40 

o Total construction value = $17,760,922 

o Total new single-family home permits issued = 4 

o Total building inspections = 1,594 (70% approved, 21% partially approved, 9% 

disapproved) 

 

Building Department Highlights 

December 2021 and Year-end 

 


